
 

  

Permission to Walk Home from School 

 

Parents, 

As we continue to implement our dismissal policy it is imperative that the school personnel is aware of where each child 

is to be dismissed to at the end of school. It is in the interest of each student’s safety that we are requiring this new note 

be sent in to the office each school year.  Only students returning this new form will be allowed to walk home.  

Students may not be dismissed to walk to neighboring streets to be picked up.  

Students may only be dismissed to walk to their home (if it is within a reasonable distance from the school). 

We have already had instances where parents sent a note for their child to walk home and then had to come to the 

school office to try and find them because they were not at the correct place. 

Please remember we are trying to look out for the safety of your children. If you are parking and walking   to get your 

child please remember that it is dangerous for them to be visiting and running in the parking lot; we need them to go to 

your car. 

If you are trying to avoid a long wait, one way to cut down on your time in the pickup line is to wait and not get in the 

line until 3:00-3:10 when the line is already moving. This should help you avoid any extra delays. 

You should not be talking on your cell phones when driving in the parking lot. We will politely ask you to get off of your 

cell phone if you are on it during arrival/dismissal. Also, please remember that we are a “Smoke Free Campus”. 

If your child only walks home occasionally please send a note for that day only. 

 

My child/children ____________________________________________________ has permission to walk home to 

_______________________________________________________  upon dismissal from school.  

 

Signed __________________________________________________  Date_______________________ 

 


